
15th November, 2016 

Mini Fete 

A huge thank you to all for another successful mini fete! I was glad that this year I 
wasn’t taped to the wall, or some other horrendous prank, (Only joking). This did, 

however, allow me to wander through and enjoy the mini fete. Once again, and I said 
this last year, it was a wonderful example of community spirit. It is always lovely to 
see the  community celebrate our wonderful school. Thank you to everyone who      

donated items, food, time, and for those who made things for the stalls. It was greatly 
appreciated. Thank you to all the teachers for their efforts with their stalls and         

activities. Thank you to Miss Moisidis for all her    organisation, and thank you to our 
wonderful P&C for all their hardwork. Our mini fete would not be as successful if we did 
not work together. I love the community spirit that this event brings. Lastly, thank you 

to the students of Edensor Park. Your enthusiasm, your energy, and your wonderful 
spirit made this day special. The look on their faces throughout the mini fete was    

joyous from the very beginning. 
 
Christmas Raffle 

Please remember to give generously to our annual P&C Christmas Raffle. A    reminder 
is attached in the newsletter. This week’s theme is: Morning Tea, Kitchen and Baking 

Supplies. 
 

P&C School Disco 
The students are all looking forward to attending the P&C School Disco & BBQ which 
will be held this Thursday 17th November. 

K-2   4:00 - 5:30 
3-6   6:00 - 7:30 
 
Growth Mindset 
Last week, in our Growth Mindset series, we spoke about Goals, Effort Beliefs and 
Strategies After Failure and the difference between a ‘Fixed Mindset’ and a ‘Growth 
Mindset’. 

 
I would like to recap on some of the benefits of a Growth Mindset: 
 Improve your sense of self worth 

 Enjoy the process of learning 
 Boost your confidence 

 Don’t get flustered by setbacks 
 Give everything your best shot 
 Embrace a challenge 

 
It is so refreshing to see our students having a ‘Growth Mindset’ and continuing to 

work hard despite any difficulties or setbacks that they may have, and they realising 
that mistakes are a part of their learning process. 
 

This week, let’s look at some historic figures of our time that had a Growth Mindset.  



Winston Churchill - Prime Minister 

 

Beethoven - Composer 



Leo Tolstoy - Writer 
 

In all of this, it is so important to remember: 

“People are made, not born” 



Thursday 3rd November at 

Edensor Park famous global 

singers and musicians   

visited for the annual  

simultaneous singing event, 

Music Count Us In. 

Katy Perry, Bruno Mars,  

rappers, Taylor Swift,    

members of Guns ‘n’ Roses 

and even the King of Rock 

and Roll ‘Elvis’ turned up to 

sing.  

Students learnt the lyrics to the 

song ‘Let it Play’ during their   

music lessons and performed it in 

the hall whilst watching the live 

broadcast. Student’s sung with  

passion and there was an awesome 

vibe amongst the students.  Thank 

you for wearing your awesome   

costumes!   Music is great! 









Sunday 27th November 



PLEASE PHONE  

1300 880 021 

TO REPORT ANY SECURITY INCIDENTS IN OUR SCHOOL 

Edensor Park Public School 
Cnr Swan & Gwandalan Roads, Edensor Park, NSW 2176 

Ph:  9823 5111       *     Fax:  9823 7828 
Website:  www.edensorpk-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Email:  edensorpk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 Week 6 
 
15th Nov:    Prefect Speeches 
 
16th Nov:    Assembly - KN hosting - 1:40pm 
 
17th Nov:    P&C School Disco & BBQ 
      K-2  4:00 - 5:30 
      3-6  6:00 - 7:30 
 
17th Nov:    NRL Visit 
 
18th Nov:    Kindergarten Zoo Excursion 
 
 
Week 7      
 
24th Nov:    NRL Visit 
 
 


